

## TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

November 4, 2021

Honorable Bristol Town Council 10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809

Re: Recommendations - License to Maintain Property/North Burial Ground

Dear Members of the Bristol Town Council,

I am requesting that the Petition for a License to Maintain North Burial Ground Property requested by the Homeowners at 5 Clifton Drive be continued until the December 1, 2021 Town Council meeting.

The continuation will allow consideration of any concerns that may be raised by the Commissioners of the Cemeteries that are meeting on November 10, 2021.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Steven Contente Town Administrator

DEC 0 1 2021

MEETING

NOV 1 0 2021

MEETING